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FONSS Meeting dates: 
   

Monday 6th February  

Monday 6th March  
 

 
We hope you can join us for 

the following fundraising 
events: 

 
Bingo Night 3rd February  

Run 5th March  
Car Boot sales: 

Monday 1st May & 29th May    
 

 

FONSS would like to 
say a huge thank 
you to Andrea 
Mansfield for all the 
help she has given 
over her years at 
North Stainley, we 
would like to wish 
her all the very best 
in her new role.   
 
 
 
 

Congratulations and a huge THANK YOU  
to everyone who contributed to the Christmas Fair, with raffle 
prizes or help, but specific thanks go to Joe McDermott, Lisa 
Weightman and Judith Cockerill for all their efforts in 
organizing the event. 
 

Together we raised a fantastic £924.07! 
 
As everyone knows Santa delegates his work every year and 
next year is looking to for a new recruit to fill those very big 
boots at the Christmas Fair, so if anyone is willing, please let 
us know!  
 
Thanks also go to everyone involved in the school production, 
from the staff that give their time, to the members of FONSS 
who organise the raffle and refreshments, to the parents who 
support us. We raised £363.75 at this event alone! 
 
Due to the support you give us, we were able to donate £780 
to school last term to subsidise the cost of the coach for 
swimming and the pantomime. We have also agreed to a 
£2000 commitment to the school to contribute towards the 
cookery club, coaches and leavers gifts.  
 
Our next event…  
 

 
 
As you can see the funds raised really do contribute towards 
fantastic experiences for the children. Jointly, it does take a 
huge amount of work from everyone involved so we do 
welcome anyone who could help with fundraising ideas or 
time whenever you can so that we can continue with the 
good work!  
               . 

 
3rd February – 6pm Village Hall 

£1 entry includes game card 
50p for every subsequent card 

Drinks £1 Crisps 50p 
 

Drinks £1.00 Crisps 50p 
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